Twin Rivers Property Owners Association, Inc.

Managerial duties for the subdivision/the Association (previously handled at
no charge by a lot owner) will as of now (until an election is held) be assumed by
the following individuals who will serve as the Association’s managers and board:

Kelly Niestzche
Marco Noriega

The mailing address for the Association will now be: 26 Packard Lane, Palm
Coast, Florida 32164.

Dues, payments and other correspondence should be sent to that address. If
anyone else has interest in serving on the board or has questions, please contact the
new board members.




